
     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

   

  

Ways To Give Your Offering 
We will no longer be passing the offering plate during our services.   

Instead, we invite you to give in one of these 4 ways: 
 

 OFFERING BOX -  You may leave your offering in the white offering box in the lobby or at the sanctuary 

door exits. 
 

 GIVE ONLINE  - Visit our website firstbaptistaledo.com/give 
 

 TEXT GIVING - Just text FBCALEDO and “Amount” to  77977 (eg. FBCALEDO 50). Tap 

the link to complete the one-time registration. Once registration is complete, simply text 

“Amount” to  77977 (eg. 50) for subsequent gifts.  
 

 MAIL - You may write a check and mail it to First Baptist Church – 800 NE 6th Ave. Aledo, IL 61231 

Mark Your Calendar 

Welcome! It’s great to have you here!  Wherever you are on your faith journey, we 

would love to help you take your next steps.  First time here? Please pick up a 

Welcome bag at the information table in the lobby following today’s service. Have 

questions or want to register for an event?  Following today’s service Pam and Jenny 

will be in the lobby to answer questions or you can call the office any time during the 

week at 309-582-7812.  More info at www.firstbaptistaledo.com for more information. 

11.22 
Baptism Sunday 

Mollie Dunn’s 10 Year Recognition 

Thanksgiving Service 6pm Cancelled 

High School Refuge-Pizza Night 6pm 

11.25 

NO Jr. High Refuge 

11.26 
Thanksgiving Meal (No Dine In) 

11.26-11.27 
FBC Office Closed 

11.29 

High School Refuge 6pm 

12.2 
Jr. High Refuge 6:30pm 

12.5 
Drive Thru Dinner Fundraiser 4pm-7pm 

12.6 

Communion Sunday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Love Christ. Love Others. Think Biblically! 

Church Office Hours 
Tuesday through Friday 8:30am-4pm. 

The office is closed on Mondays. Pastor 

Seth is available by appointment. 

Website: firstbaptistaledo.com 

 

November 22, 2020  
   

 
   

Order of Worship 
 

8am Opening Song 
 

Baptism-10:15am 

Sadie Bonynge 
 

Mollie Dunn’s 10-Year 

Recognition 
 

Prayer & Announcements 
 

Worship Set 
 

Message 
 

Invitation 
 

Today’s Message 
 

 

“Through the Bible 

Series-James” 

 

 James 4 :1-10  

 

Pastor Luke Dunn   

 



Kids Club News 
Welcome Families with Young Children!-During the 10:15am service, we offer nursery for children 0-2 years old and Kids 

Worship for kids ages 3-4th grade. Please enter the side lobby door to check-in as a family from 10-10:15am.  

Sunday School Update–At this time we are suspending all Sunday School Classes until further notice.   

Celebrating Mollie!-Today during the 8am & 10:15am service we will be recognizing Mollie Dunn’s 10 years of service as our 

Children’s Pastor.   

Family Advent Kits - Free Family Advent Kits will be available starting next Sunday, Nov. 29th while supplies last. 
 

The Refuge Student News 
Jr. High Girls Bible Study-Meets Monday evenings at 6pm in the Enon Room. 

Attention Refuge Students -Refuge High School will be meeting tonight at 6pm and Jr. High Students will begin meeting 

Wednesdays at 6:30pm.  Please note, Jr. High Refuge will not meet on Wednesday, Nov. 25th.  

TACO BELL RUN – Taco Bell run for tonight has been cancelled, instead, High School students will be having a game night and 

pizza party. Come to the church at 6pm.  Throw a couple of bucks down and enjoy some Pizza. We will stop at 9pm. 

 

Adult Ministry News 
Thanksgiving Prayer & Praise Service–THIS IS CANCELLED for tonight.      

FREE Thanksgiving Meal-If you are unable to be with family this year for Thanksgiving but would still enjoy a hot, delicious 

turkey dinner with all the trimmings, our church is providing a FREE Thanksgiving Meal to anyone who needs one. This year, we 

will have Contactless Deliveries beginning at 11am (within Mercer County) for those who are homebound and Pick Up Only from 

11:30am-Noon from First Baptist (no inside dining this year).  We need an RSVP whether you will pick up a meal or you need it 

delivered, call the First Baptist Church office at 309-582-7812 to reserve your meal.   

Chicken Noodle Dinner Fund Raiser-In Memory of Isaiah Melcalf-A drive thru dinner is being planned in memory of Isaiah to 

raise money to help the Bereavement Suite being built at Genesis in Davenport. The drive through dinner is Saturday, Dec. 5th 

from 4-7pm at First Baptist Aledo.  The menu is homemade chicken and noodles over mashed potatoes, a biscuit and green beans.  

Cost is by donation.   

The Ladies of the Church Are Invited to a Baby Shower for Amanda Leng - The Drive By Baby Shower for Amanda and 

Baby Girl Leng will be Sunday, December 6th from 1pm to 3 pm.   Drive by *608 NE 2nd Ave., Aledo. *Please note this is an 

address correction from the November FBC Newsletter.  Chris and Amanda are registered at Target, Amazon Direct & 

Babylist.com.  If you have any questions, see Robin Huffstutler or Betty Leng. 

Christmas Gifts for the Nursing Home Residents-We will once again be collecting Christmas gifts for the local Nursing Home 

residents.  Gift idea list can be found in the church lobby.  Gifts need to be returned by 10am on Dec. 15th.  Questions, see Laurie 

Louck.   Also, on Dec. 15th Laurie is looking for volunteers to help sort the gifts and drop them off at the nursing homes.  If you 

can help, just show up Dec. 15th at 10am.   

Women’s Mentoring Program 2021-The 2021 Mentor Season starts in January! Small groups will be walking through "Lies 

Women Believe and the Truth that Sets Them Free" by Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth. This study focuses in on 45 lies commonly 

believed by Christians, while offering the truth to overcome the deception with God's Word.  Please sign up by December 13th on 

the church website firstbaptistaledo.com to be placed in a mentoring small group. 

Salvation Army Bell Ringers Needed-On Saturday, Dec. 19th from 9am-7pm First Baptist Aledo is providing bell ringers for 

the Salvation Army Kettle at the Aledo Walmart. There are ten - 1 hour slots that need to be filled. The sign up sheet is on the Men's 

Ministry bulletin board in the lobby or call the church office at 309-582-7812 and we'll get you signed up. 

Christmas Poinsettias -We will once again be placing poinsettias in the sanctuary “In Memory Of” loved ones. Sign up on the 

Connection Card no later than Sunday, Dec. 6th.  Cost is $8.  Checks can be made to FBC with “Poinsettia” in the memo. 
 

 

Connect Card - Sign Up & Tear Off!   

Leave card with Pam in the lobby following today’s service. 

If you aren’t receiving the FBC Newsletter but would like to, or you want to sign up for a class, please fill in the information below. 
 

Name _______________________________________________________   
 

Address _________________________________________________________     City _______________     State ______    Zip____________ 
 

Phone Number ____________________________________________     
 

OR to receive our newsletter via e-mail leave your e-mail address: _____________________________________________ 
 

 

 

____ Poinsettia -If you would like to honor the memory of a loved one, please complete the information below and drop this card in the offering 

plate.  Cost $8.  Checks made payable to FBC, put “Poinsettia” in the memo. Deadline to order is Sunday, December 6th. 
 

From  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

In Memory of ______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 
     


